CITY OF CEDARVILLE
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES
December 28, 2021

The Special City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Mark Isenhower
after he declared that a quorum was present. A moment of silence was followed by
the pledge of allegiance. Council members present were Alderman Odom,
Alderman McClendon, Alderman Breshears and Alderman Johnson.

NEW BUSINESS

The purpose of the special council meeting was to discuss the possibility of
building a new Senior Citizen Center for Cedarville. Justice of the Peace Jason
Cox stated the Crawford County was awarded $12,000,000 of ARPA allotted
money. Justice Cox would like to see Cedarville receive some of that allotted
money in the form of a new Senior Center. He stated that a presentation would
need to be made showing the need, in keeping with Covid virus restraints, such as
expansion for more footage between citizens, improve ventilation, and to avoid any
future flooding issues. There is no deadline but the proposal should be turned into
Judge Gilstrap to present to the committee for approval before it can go to the
Quorum Court. The sooner a proposal is made the more likely it could be
approved. Some proposals have already been awarded. Discussion concerning
location revealed two possibilities — the location of the existing center or on
property behind the city fire station. A motion to meet with an architect to
determine the most economical location was made by Alderman McClendon and
seconded by Alderman Breshears. Passed 4-0

With no further business to discuss, a motion to adjourn was made by Alderman
McClendon and seconded by Alderman Johnson. Passed 4-0
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